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Mr. David K. Rogers
Converse Ward Davis Dixon
The Folger Building, Suite A
101 Howard Street
San Francisco, California 94105

Dear Mr. Rogers: -

In response to your February 12, 1980, letter, I am enclosing copies of
the transcripts made of the public meetings in Denver and Albuquerque.
A summary report of the meetings was not prepared, nor was an attendance
registration required for these informal public meetings. However, each
comentor and their affiiiation is identified in the transcripts where
possible.

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to call me
(301/427-4103).- '

Sincerely,
.

Betty Fisher, Licensing Assistant
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

Enclosures: hof Sed 4* PbR
-- Transcripts dtd 10/1-2/79
-- Transcripts dtd 10/17-18/79
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